WHAT A SHAME

On Monday, 24th Feb at 7 p.m.

Was the village Youth Club's A.G.M.

Doreen, Barbara, Wendy and me,

Dominic, Leon came, it was free.

With soft drinks, biscuits, coffee and tea.

Miss Tucker from the Cotswold Standard came,

For news of the club, she thought, what a shame,

Such a pity that nobody came.

Where were they all? We asked again.

7.30 came and went bye the bye,
Made ourselves coffee, we'd got quite dry.
Footsteps, shush, were heard in the hall,
They've come, we thought, one and all.
But only one lad, with father in tow,
Saw none of his mates, boy did he feel low?
Disappointed, turned round, went home again.
Where was everyone? We asked yet again.

The A.G.M. is important, you see, To run the club for you and for me. A leader is needed, that was me, do you see, But I'm elected by the people at the A.G.M. But still nobody came, not to our A.G.M.

No leader elected to do the leading, No secretary, of minutes to do the reading, No chairman selected to chair the meetings, No treasurer to look after the savings. But no-one else came, Not to our A.G.M., oh dear, what a shame.

No-one else came, with that extra greeting, 8 o'clock came, abandoned the meeting. Laughing and chatting as we left the hall, Looks like the job's yours again, one and all.

From:

Margarette Pierce, Leader/Secretary, Shipton Youth Club.

Miss Doreen Barnes, our Chairperson. Mrs Barbara Willoughby, our Treasurer. Mrs Wendy Hiscock, from our Committee.